
 
Notice for Requesting
Proposals for FSMC

Services
 

Freedom Area School
District

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies

(FSMCs)
The  Freedom  Area  School
District,  a  sponsor  of  the
National  School  Lunch
Program,  is  requesting
proposals for full-service food
service  management
services.   Specifications  may
be  obtained  from  Diane
Workman
dworkman@freedomarea.o
rg  and  Carol  Boyle
cboyle@freedomarea.org. A
mandatory  walk-through
meeting  is  scheduled  for
September  9,  2024,  at  2:00
pm  at  1702  School  Street,
Freedom, PA 15042.


